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17 September 2024 
 
Dear Sixth Form parents, 

Re:  Applicaa System 
 

I would like to introduce Applicaa, the new system we are using for processing bursary 
applications since joining the Midsomer Norton Partnership. 
 
Bursary applications are now made online and are open to students where the household 
income is less that £29,000 a year. Year 13 students who are already bursary recipients will also 
need to register with Applicaa. 
 
Once a successful application is made, students can claim back money towards trips on 
ParentPay (up to £250) as well as claiming back up to £1200 per year on items the student 
would need to pay for in order to participate in the study programme, including travel costs. 
 
Full details of the policy can be found, along with the link to apply here: 
 
https://www.fromecollege.org/home/sixth-form/sixth-form-bursary/ 
 
I would encourage all eligible students to apply and take advantage of this entitlement. The deadline 
for applications is the Monday 30 September 2024. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Andrew Davies 
Assistant Principal and Head of Sixth Form 
adavies@fromecollege.org.uk  
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